
 

 

 

 

Year Three! 

READING AT HOME 

A large number of children in 
Year 3 are not reading 3 times a 

week at home.  

Please make sure you try to do 
this with your child each week.  

Reading is absolutely  funda-
mental to progress across the 
curriculum and future success 
in life so it  really is beneficial. 

Christmas is Coming! 

Reminder: Parents Decoration 
afternoon  

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2pm—3pm 

CURIE CLASS DECORATIONS       
AFTERNOON—MONDAY 16TH   

DECEMBER 

Panto! 

We are so excited that our won-
derful Friends of Dereham Junior 
Academy are treating the whole 
school to a pantomime perfor-

mance of Jack and The Beanstalk 
on the 4th December! 

Fantastic Forces! 

Over the last two weeks, we have been looking at different forces 
during Topic lessons. Son far, we have used our working scientifi-
cally skills to carry out an investigation looking at how friction 
affects a car travelling down a ramp made of different textures. 

We’ve also looked at magnetism. The children 
have had great fun investigation whether mag-
nets attract or repel each other. We  explored 
whether different objects 
were magnetic or not. 


